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  Fourth Sunday of Lent     March 14, 2021

St. Ignatius of Antioch Church 

999 Reading Avenue Yardley, PA    215-493-3377              
contact@stignatius.church                 www.stignatius.church          

 
SCHEDULE OF MASSES 
Saturday: 5:15PM Vigil Mass 
Sunday: 7:30AM, 9:30AM (Livestreamed), 
11:30AM, 6:00PM 
Daily, Monday to Friday: 7:00AM, 9:00AM 
 *Special Schedules for Holy Days 
 
PERPETUAL ADORATION 
The chapel will remain closed at this time for 
Perpetual Adoration. Please see page 4 regarding 
Eucharistic Adoration in our main church.  

 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturdays: 4:00 to 5:00PM 
Confessions will also be heard upon request.   
Please call the rectory to make an appointment. 
  
 
RECTORY OFFICE HOURS 
Sunday—CLOSED 
*Monday– Friday 9:00AM—4:00PM 
Saturday—CLOSED 
(*Please see details on page 2)



 
Sunday        March 14, 2021 
2 Chr 36:14-16, 19-23; Ps 137:1-2, 3, 4-5, 6; Eph 2:4-10; Jn 3:14-21 
7:30AM    Victoria Chareczko / living  
                  (Joseph and Lesia Pryor) 
9:30AM   Scott McDowell (The Septer Family) 
11:30AM Richard Hassan (Jean Maxian) 
6:00PM  All Living and Deceased Parishioners 
 
Monday       March 15, 2021 
Is 65:17-21; Ps 30:2, 4, 5-6, 11-12a, 13b; Jn 4:43-54 
7:00AM  Robert Russin (James and Monica Walsh) 
9:00AM Joseph Hassan (Jean Maxian) 
 
Tuesday      March 16, 2021  
Ez 47:1-9, 12; Ps 46:2-3, 5-6, 8-9; Jn 5:1-16 
7:00AM    Alice and John Walsh  
                 (James and Monica Walsh) 
9:00AM   Bill and Eileen Murphy  
                (Loretta and Bill Amerine)  
 
Wednesday  March 17, 2021 
 Is 49:8-15; Ps 145:8-9, 13cd-14, 17-18; Jn 5:17-30 
7:00AM    Robert Murphy (Marion Murphy ) 
9:00AM    Patricia Ann Trigg (The Trigg Family) 
 
Thursday    March 18, 2021  
Ex 32:7-14; Ps 106:19-20, 21-22, 23; Jn 5:31-47 
7:00AM    Alice and Richard Whitney  
                 (James and Monica Walsh) 
9:00AM   Frank Moore (Richard and Kathryn Moore) 
 
Friday        March 19, 2021 
2 Sm 7:4-5a, 12-14a, 16; PS 89:2-3, 4-5, 27, 29; Rom 
4:13:16-18, 22; Mt 1:16, 18-21, 24a or Lk 2:41-51a 
7:00AM     Donald Stewart (James and Monica Walsh) 
9:00AM    Roger Rossi (Richard and Kathryn Moore) 
 
Saturday     March 20, 2021  
Jer 11:18-20; Ps 7:2-3, 9bc-10, 11-12; Jn 7:40-53 
5:15PM    Deceased Members of the Humphrey and 
Keefe Families (Tom and Lorraine Humphrey) 
 
Sunday        March 21, 2021 
Jer 31:31-34; Ps 51:3-4, 12-13, 14-15; Heb 5:7-9; Jn 12:20-33 
7:30AM    Patrick Joy (The Joy Family) 
9:30AM   Lauren Nicole Young (The Young Family) 
11:30AM Charles and Erne Hofelder  
               (Raymond Hofelder) 
6:00PM  Romaniw Family /living  
              (Joseph and Lesia Pryor) 

  SANCTUARY CANDLE 

 
The Church Sanctuary Candle burns in  
memory of Bill and Eileen Murphy  
requested by Bill and Loretta Amerine.

March 14, 2021  
The Fourth Sunday of Lent 

 
Reading I:  2 Chronicles 36: 14-16, 19-23 
The story of a collapsed Judah follows divine judg-
ment.  The chief evil of ignoring the prophets 
brings about a 70 year long exile of the Israelites in 
Babylon. The unexpected decree of Cyrus king of 
Persia brings about a happy outcome. 
 
Reading II:  Ephesians 2: 4-10 
God’s great love for the world is most evident when 
He sends His only Son into the world as His great-
est gift. 
 
The Gospel:  John 3: 14-21 
The Father’s love for the world is manifest in His 
Son Jesus.  Jesus in turn tells His pupil Nicodemus 
that when “the Son of Man is lifted up” (on the 
cross) it will be a similar but much more powerful 
healing than that of the serpent lifted up in the de-
sert. 

RECTORY HOURS 
 
The rectory office is open Monday through Friday 
from 9AM until 4PM. All other times will be by ap-
pointment only. For your protection, and the protec-
tion of the staff, we ask that all persons over the age 
of 2 wear a mask while in the rectory. Please do not 
hesitate to contact us at 215-493-3377 or 
contact@stignatius.church before you stop by as 
most things can still be accomplished with a phone 
call. 



 
The Fourth Sunday of Lent 
March 14, 2021 
 
First Reading 
2 Chr 36:14-16, 19-23 
In those days, all the princes of Judah, the priests, and the 
people added infidelity to infidelity, practicing all the abom-
inations of the nations and polluting the LORD’s temple 
which he had consecrated in Jerusalem. 
Early and often did the LORD, the God of their fathers,  
send his messengers to them, for he had compassion on his 
people and his dwelling place.But they mocked the mes-
sengers of God, despised his warnings, and scoffed at his 
prophets, until the anger of the LORD against his people 
was so inflamed that there was no remedy. 
Their enemies burnt the house of God, tore down the walls 
of Jerusalem, set all its palaces afire, and destroyed all its 
precious objects.  Those who escaped the sword were car-
ried captive to Babylon, where they became servants of the 
king of the Chaldeans and his sons 
until the kingdom of the Persians came to power. 
All this was to fulfill the word of the LORD spoken by Jere-
miah: “Until the land has retrieved its lost sabbaths,  
during all the time it lies waste it shall have rest  
while seventy years are fulfilled.” 
In the first year of Cyrus, king of Persia, in order to fulfill 
the word of the LORD spoken by Jeremiah, the LORD in-
spired King Cyrus of Persia to issue this proclamation 
throughout his kingdom, both by word of mouth and in writ-
ing: “Thus says Cyrus, king of Persia: All the kingdoms of 
the earth the LORD, the God of heaven, has given to me, 
and he has also charged me to build him a house in Jerusa-
lem, which is in Judah. 
Whoever, therefore, among you belongs to any part of his 
people, let him go up, and may his God be with him!” 
 
Responsorial Psalm 
137:1-2, 3, 4-5, 6 
 
R. Let my tongue be silenced, if I ever forget you! 
By the streams of Babylon we sat and wept when we re-
membered Zion.  On the aspens of that land 
we hung up our harps. 
R. Let my tongue be silenced, if I ever forget you! 
For there our captors asked of us the lyrics of our songs, 
And our despoilers urged us to be joyous: 
 “Sing for us the songs of Zion!” 
R. Let my tongue be silenced, if I ever forget you! 
How could we sing a song of the LORD  in a foreign 
land? If I forget you, Jerusalem, may my right hand be 
forgotten! 
R. Let my tongue be silenced, if I ever forget you! 
May my tongue cleave to my palate if I remember you 
not If I place not Jerusalem ahead of my joy. 
R. Let my tongue be silenced, if I ever forget you! 
 

 
Second Reading 
Eph 2:4-10 
 
Brothers and sisters:  God, who is rich in mercy, because 
of the great love he had for us, even when we were dead 
in our transgressions, brought us to life with Christ — by 
grace you have been saved —, raised us up with him,  
and seated us with him in the heavens in Christ Jesus,  
that in the ages to come He might show the immeasurable 
riches of his grace in his kindness to us in Christ Jesus. 
For by grace you have been saved through faith,  
and this is not from you; it is the gift of God;  
it is not from works, so no one may boast. 
For we are his handiwork, created in Christ Jesus for the 
good works that God has prepared in advance, that we 
should live in them 
 
Verse Before the Gospel 
Jn 3:16 
 
God so loved the world that he gave his only Son, 
so everyone who believes in him might have eternal life. 
  
Gospel 
Jn 3:14-21 
 
Jesus said to Nicodemus: 
“Just as Moses lifted up the serpent in the desert,  
so must the Son of Man be lifted up,  
so that everyone who believes in him may have eternal 
life.” 
 
For God so loved the world that he gave his only Son,  
so that everyone who believes in him might not perish  
but might have eternal life. 
For God did not send his Son into the world to condemn 
the world,  
but that the world might be saved through him. 
Whoever believes in him will not be condemned,  
but whoever does not believe has already been con-
demned,  
because he has not believed in the name of the only Son 
of God. 
And this is the verdict, 
that the light came into the world,  
but people preferred darkness to light, 
because their works were evil. 
For everyone who does wicked things hates the light 
and does not come toward the light,  
so that his works might not be exposed. 
But whoever lives the truth comes to the light,  
so that his works may be clearly seen as done in God. 
 
 



  
 

Arrangements should be made at 
least six months in advance. 
Please call the rectory to make 
an appointment with one of the 
priests.

 
 
Information is available for 
those who are considering be-
coming a member of the Catho-
lic Faith . Please contact the 
Director of Religious Education, 
Annmarie Flanagan, at 215-493-
5204 or 215-370-5701.

Ministerial Staff  
  
Rev. Andrew C. Brownholtz, Pastor 215-493-3377             fracb@stignatius.church 
Rev. Charles J. Kennedy, In Residence 215-493-3377 
Deacon Robert J. Skawinski 215-493-3377             contact@stignatius.church 
Deacon Michael Cibenko 215-493-3377             contact@stignatius.church 
John Schrenk, School Principal          215-493-3867             mrschrenk@sischool.org 
Annmarie C. Flanagan, Dir. of Religious Ed.   215-493-5204 aflanagan@stignatius.church 
Gregory Lucidi, Business Manager                   215-493-3377            glucidi@stignatius.church 
Maria L. LaMantia, Parish Secretary               215-493-3377           mlamantia@stignatius.church 
Lee F. Milhous, Music Director                          267-393-0843           music@stignatius.church 

 
 
  

 
 
 
Whether it’s your first time here or you have been coming to Mass 
here for years, we welcome you to join our parish.  Please contact the 
rectory to register.  

 
The Sacrament of Baptism is normally administered on Sundays at 
12:45PM. Pre-Jordan class, for the first child only, is required for par-
ents. Class is held on the first Monday of the month at 7:00PM in room 
2B on the 2nd floor of the Meeting Center. Parents, please call the rec-
tory to register for the class or for a Baptism. 

 
  
 
 
 
 

Parishioners are encouraged to let 
the rectory know when they are in 
the hospital, nursing home, or 
other medical care facility.  Please 
contact the rectory if you or 
anyone you know might be ill, a 
shut in or unable to attend Mass 
on a weekly basis.   The Holy  
Eucharist will be brought to 
anyone homebound. 

 
 
 
 
Exposition will be held Monday thru Thursday from 10AM to 8PM. 
The restrictions for church attendance such as social distancing and 
wearing of masks apply. To assist with church sanitizing we are des-
ignating the front 3 pews for this devotion. We hope to resume 24/7 
Perpetual Adoration in the Chapel when it is advisable.  In the mean-
time, let us pray for each other and may God continue to bless you and 
your families. 
For information on chapel closings/openings, please call 215-550-5638 



  
   

 
     3/8/2020    3/7/2021 

Sunday Offering $ 14,543.00 335             $ 11,509.00   203 
Online Parish Giving $   6,520.11 $ 11,812.54 
Total Weekly Contribution $ 21,063.11 $ 23,321.54 
 
Social Action Committee $  1,674.00 $   1,401.00 
 

 
 

FISCAL CORNER 
As you know, we are using Parish Giving for our online e-giving program.  They are the leading provider of 
secure, user-friendly online giving systems specializing in religious and charitable organizations.  St. Ignatius 
has been very fortunate to have so many parishioners participating in the program.  
Those participating in online giving have found the program to be more convenient and allows them to main-
tain full control over their account.  
As a reminder, you can generate a giving report from the Parish Giving website to view all of your online 
contributions. 
Our online giving program is a great success and our hope is that more parishioners will enroll.  You may do 
so by going to the St. Ignatius of Antioch website at http://www.stignatius.church  and clicking on the Parish 
Giving logo.  For those participating in our Parish Giving program, you may print a participation receipt from 
the parish giving website to place in the weekly collection basket.  Thank you all for your generosity towards 
our parish with your Sunday Gifts! 

Young Adult Retreat  
“..Be transformed by the renewal of your minds..” 

 
Friday, March 19th, 6 PM – Sunday, March 21st, 11 AM 
Young Adult Retreat “..Be transformed by the renewal of your minds..” 
Young adults (20s & 30s) are invited to Malvern Retreat House for a 
weekend of spiritual renewal and fellowship in Christ in order to “dis-
cern the will of God, what is holy and pleasing and perfect (Rom 
12:2).” The retreat will include Eucharistic Adoration, Holy Mass, 
novena prayers to St. Joseph, a Reconciliation Service, music by Bailey 
Savoy and the Sisters of Life, and time for spiritual direction, personal 
prayer, and recreation with other young adults from across the diocese.  
Retreat Director: Fr. Timothy Danaher is a Dominican priest at St. Pat-
rick’s Church in Philadelphia. 
Sponsored by: Malvern Retreat House, 315 S. Warren Ave, Malvern, 
PA 19355 
More info: Cost: $120; Visit the  
website: https://www.malvernretreat.com/events/young-adult-retreat/      

FOOD COLLECTION 
 
With your help, the Social Ac-
tion Committee continues to 
support Mary's Food Cupboard 
at Catholic Social Services.  
Please consider donating to our 
collection on the second Sunday 
of each month.  There are burlap 
bins at each church entrance la-
beled "Food Collection" to ac-
cept your donation of 
non-perishable food items, paper 
goods and baby needs.   Dona-
tions may also be dropped off 
anytime in the baskets provided 
at the Adoration Chapel.  
 



Lord hear our prayer for the 
sick in our community that they 
return to the comfort of good 
health:  

Loretta Amerine, Sabrina Amerine, Dennis Brown, Lorraine C., Ruthann 
Carroll, Harris Carvel, Stephanie Carvel, Brynn Clare Connor, Evelyn Con-
way, Stacie Crane, Mary C. Crawford, Kathleen Geiger, Bob Gervasio, Rose 
Ann Grall, Jonathan Grubb, Lou Gunkel, Charles Jacobson, Brenda Jones, 
Nathan Kilgore, Michael Kotwicki, Dave Maclay, Sean Marriott, Toni 
McConnell, Pam McGrath, Dorothy McMullen, Baby Eva McNamara, Rob-
erta Mooney,  
Barbara Murnane, Kevin Murphy, Christine Nassar, Nabil Nassar, Joan 
O’Toole, Anne Proctor, Ellsworth Robbins, Carolyn Rupprecht, Irene 
Schuka, Walter Shimp, Baby Simon Shamar, Darwin Stout, Kyle Stout, 

 
 
 
Pray for our beloved deceased 
especially, those who have no one 
to pray for them, and the Holy 
Souls in purgatory.

Brian Basheda, Daniel Basheda, Matthew Bauer, Melissa Bishop, Christian Blaydon,Erik Bresna-
han, Sara Brill, Mark Buckley, Michael Joseph Buckley, Brad Bullman, Evan Cumming, Brent Cum-
mings, Kevin O’Brien Darby, Staten DeTample, Andrew Dill, Ronald Ernst, Anthony Fuscarello, 
Rick Fuschetti, Jessica Garcia, Shane Gibbons, Stephen Greene, Edward Hill, David & Christine 

(Kawoczka) Krueger, Matthew Krall, Justin Kumor, Daniel LaMorte, Thomas LaMorte, Marty Alexie Leonard, Nels 
Alexie Leonard, Matt Leonardo, James Limer, Matthew Listner, Michael Lowe, W. Kyle Magrisi, Joseph Marchand, 
Greg Marolo, Matthew McGurk, Phil Melandez, Chris Merrick, David Morgan, Kevin Nash, Stephen Neder, Fred Oli-
vari, John O’Rourke, John Parente, J.C. Peabody, Laura Perazzola, Gregory B. Procaccini, Jason Propst, Matthew Rieser, 
Brett Ryan, Luke Stapleton, James Tams, Scott Toro, John Worman.

 
 
 
 
Legacy of Life Foundation Baby Bottle Drive Fundraiser 
Many of the women who come through our doors believe there is 
no other choice but abortion. They are scared, confused, and feel 
they have no support.  Through your generous giving, St. Igna-
tius parish has provided tremendous support helping to save over 
2,800 babies!  But our work does not stop there!  Our advocacy 
programs empower women through mentoring and hands-on life 
skills programs throughout their pregnancy, and for at least three 
years after their babies are born.  Please support the Legacy of 
Life Foundation Baby Bottle Drive Fundraiser and donate now!   
 
Make your check payable to the Legacy of Life Foundation.  
Note Baby Bottle Drive and your parish name so we can report 
back about the success of the Baby Bottle Drive.    
Mail to:  25 S. Main Street, #217, Yardley, PA 19067 
OR 
        Go to www.legacyoflifefoundation.org  
  
THANK YOU for your prayerful and generous support! 
 

PRAY FOR OUR  
SEMINARIANS 

 
God our Father,  Thank you for cal-
ling Griffen Schlaepfer, Andrew 
Lane, Philip Cheung, Erik Reyes, An-
thony Albanese,  and Juan Builes, to 
prepare for the priesthood. Grant 
them the grace to grow closer to You 
through daily prayer.  Help them form 
their personalities as credible wit-
nesses to others. Bless them while 
they study Your word and the teach-
ings of the Church, and give them 
generous hearts to serve Your people.  
We ask this through Your Son, Jesus 
Christ, our great High Priest.     Amen 
 
To learn more about our seminar-
ians visit  
http://heedthecall.org/poster/



~A Legacy of Faith and 
Family~

Telephone: 215-493-3867 

St. Ignatius of Antioch School, a National Blue Ribbon School of Excel-
lence in 2007, is a small private Catholic school founded by the Sisters 
of St. Francis in 1958. As part of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia, we 
provide an academically rigorous, core curriculum, faith-based educa-
tion to the families of St. Ignatius of Antioch parish and the surround-
ing area. We emphasize academics,, and the latest in classroom 
technology including SMART boards in all the classrooms.  We achieve 
a close family environment where students are committed to Christian 
values, high academic skills and a desire to serve others.  
 
Mr. John Schrenk, Principal- mrschrenk@sischool.org 
Mr. Jake Wild, Assistant Principal- mrwild@sischool.org 

 From the Religious Education Office … The PREP office is open from Sundays 
through Thursdays. Annmarie is in the office during the day from Monday through 
Thursday and in the Antioch Center (old rectory) on Sundays and weekday evenings.  
PREP REGISTRATION:  PREP (Parish Religious Education Program) is for 

children in Grades K to 8. PREP classes are being held remotely at the present time.  Parents can find 
the lessons on the parish website. (Go to www.stignatius.church, and then click on PREP. The grade 
levels will come up, so click on the level you want.  Finish up by completing the Interactive Session Re-
view and send results to Mrs. Perini’s email – lperini@stignatius.church).  Each class’s lesson will be 
available for 3 weeks only.  Then the next lesson will replace it.  Registered families can communicate 
with the teachers by email.  If you want to register your child(ren), please stop in our office or call us 
(215-493-5204) to receive the registration form by email.                                              
Special Needs: Parents, are you aware that we have a PREP class for students with special needs?  If we 
could help to give your child a religious education in a small group environment, please call Annmarie at 215-
493-5204.                                                                                                                                                               
00Grade Students: We do have an 8th grade program for those students who have already received the Sac-
rament of Confirmation.  Parents, please register your 8th grade students so they can continue to learn about 
God and his Church.  
SACRAMENTS:     
(I know that several parents have some concerns about their children receiving the Sacraments during 
this time of Covid-19.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me with your concerns – 215-493-5204).                             
FIRST RECONCILIATION:  If your child missed First Reconciliation on March 2, please contact Ann-
marie (215-493-5204) so we can set up another time. 
 
FIRST COMMUNION:  Please send in the $25 Sacrament Fee as soon as possible.  First Communion 
is scheduled for Saturday, April 17, 2021, at the 9:30 a.m. Mass and the 12:00 noon Mass.  You will be 
receiving emails about rehearsal for First Communion as we get closer to that date.                                               
 
CONFIRMATION:  The candidate’s paperwork, the sponsor’s letter of eligibility, and the Confirmation 
fee is long past due.  Confirmation is scheduled for Saturday, April 24, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. Mass and 
1:30 p.m. Mass, with Bishop John J. McIntyre.  You will be receiving emails about rehearsal for Con-
firmation as we get closer to that date.  Don’t forget to contribute to the Bishop’s choice of charity (St. 
John’s Hospice – a shelter for homeless men).                                                                                                                
 



“We are facing an enormous and dramatic clash between 
good and evil, death and life, the "culture of death" and the 
"culture of life". We find ourselves not only "faced with" but 

necessarily "in the midst of" this conflict: we are all involved and we all share 
in it, with the inescapable responsibility of choosing to be unconditionally 
pro-life” (The Gospel of Life 28).  This ‘battle’ has been ongoing for over 47 
years and shows no signs of winning the battle.  One can only wonder why?  
If Catholics represent almost 64 million in number, one wonders why ALL 
are not crying out as to the atrocity and disrespect perpetrated on the unborn, 
ALL created in the image and likeness of God, regardless of circumstance, 
for God’s plan of salvation.  God DOES have a plan; each child is for a pur-
pose only known, but designated, by God…regardless of circumstance.  So 
many today are horrified at what happened at the death camps in Nazi Ger-
many during the Holocaust and HOW could THAT happen?  Good people 
doing nothing.  We can no longer continue to do nothing.  Our Bishops need 
to lead; our priests need to follow; our congregations need to hear and under-
stand and stand up and speak out and DO something.  Many are complacent 
because ‘it doesn’t involve them’!  We will ALL be called at our judgements 
to answer as to what we have done?!  As Jesus said at His death on the Cross, 
‘Father, forgive them, they know not what they do’! 
Our Lady of Guadalupe, pray for us. 
Intercessory Prayer:  For those nearing the end of life: May they be given the 
grace to persevere in faith and place their trust in God, as they prepare for 
eternity with Christ; We pray to the Lord: 
Rose of Life Intention:  For all elderly who face the prospect of a life-ending 
illness. 

 

This coming week we will be celebrating the feasts of two 
very popular Saints, St. Patrick and St. Joseph. 
While more of us know and celebrate St. Patrick with Irish 

food/drink/music/parades and wearing of the ‘green’, not much is ‘done’ to 
celebrate St. Joseph.  In fact, not much is known about St.  Joseph.  We do 
know he was the foster father of Jesus.  We do know he speaks no words doc-
umented in the Bible.  We don’t know how old he was when he died.  St. Jo-
seph is the patron of the universal Church in Roman Catholicism.  He was a 
descendant of the house of King David.  His father’s name was Jacob while 
his mother is not definitively named in the Bible.  St. Joseph is the patron of 
a happy death.  He did have appearances of angels and was obedient to those 
angelic messages.  He was a carpenter.  One thing that we all need to keep in 
mind is that St. Joseph is as close to Jesus as His mother Mary and that his 
intercession is very powerful.  Pope Francis has designated as this year being 
dedicated to the honor of St. Joseph.  We all need to pray to him to bring lead-
ership to men, tenderness to women, care and protection to children and obe-
dience, strength and compassion and care.  One wonders why there are no 
parades, parties, colors or songs or food as popular to St. Joseph, not that 
there is anything wrong with those same celebratory aspects of St. Patrick’s 
day.  We are called to emulate the saints, study their lives and live accordingly.  
St. Joseph pray for us. 
St. Thomas Aquinas, pray for us. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Children’s Liturgy of the 
Word has resumed with safety 
measures in place. All partici-
pants will be asked to wear 
masks/face shields. The children 
will be spaced six feet apart 
while we process downstairs at 
the start of Children’s Liturgy 
and again while we process up-
stairs afterwards. In addition, we 
will set up the worship space on 
the floor of the auditorium to 
provide additional room to 
spread the children. The children 
will sit on individual mats that 
will be disinfected each week. 
Siblings will be permitted to sit 
next to one another, if they 
choose, but all other participants 
will be spaced six feet apart. For 
the time being, leaflets will not 
be distributed. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please 
feel free to contact Mary Alice 
LaMorte at malamorte@veri-
zon.net at any time.  We look 
forward to an interactive Chil-
dren's Liturgy with your children 
once again! 
 
 
 
 



 
Daily Masses 

7:00AM, and 9:00AM  
Monday through Friday 

 
Saturdays 4:00pm—5:00pm 

March 20th, 27th 
 

Parish Penance Service 
March 30th 

7:00pm 

Fridays 2:00 pm & 7:00pm 
March 19th, 26th 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Brothers of Borromeo Vocation Camp: 
Calling all young men in 6th, 7th and 8th grade to the Brothers of Bor-
romeo Camp (B.B.V.C.).  The Vocation Office for the Diocesan Priest-
hood and Philadelphia seminarians are hosting a one-day camp on 
Saturday, April 10, 2021 from 9 am to 3 pm.  Held at St. Charles Borro-
meo Seminary, the day includes great food, games, talks, activities, the 
opportunity for confession, and prayer.  Registration fee of $25 includes 
t-shirt and lunch/snacks.  The deadline for registration is March 24, 
2021.  For more information or to register please call 610-667-5778 or 
go to: HeedTheCall.org/BBVC  
 
Quo Vadis Camp: 
Quo Vadis Days Camp for high school men will be held from Monday, 
June 28 – Thursday, July 1, 2021. Due to the popularity of this camp 
and the limited available spots, registration for Quo Vadis 2021 is by 
LOTTERY. The lottery will be open from Monday, March 1st through 
midnight on Friday, April 30th.   This 4-day, 3-night camp includes dy-
namic talks, small group discussions, meaningful prayer experiences, 
and a fun environment including a ropes course, swimming pool, lake, 
basketball, frisbee, and more.  To enter the lottery for registration, or for 
more information, visit our website at: HeedTheCall.org/QuoVadis or 
call the Vocation Office at (610) 667-5778.  
 
Cassock Classic 
Calling all Philly Catholic Young Adults and local campus ministries!!  
We are excited to invite you to the annual Cassock Classic Ultimate 
Frisbee Tournament!  
Cassock Classic 2021 will be held at St. Charles Borromeo Seminary on 
April 24th from 9am – 5pm.  This is a great opportunity to get together 
for prayer and fraternity with other young adult groups, campus mini-
stries, and the Seminarians from St. Charles!  The cost is $15 per partic-
ipant.  Groups must register as a team of at least 12 people (male and 
female) by April 5th, 2021.  To register, visit HeedtheCall.org/Cassock-
Classic.  For any questions, contact Sue Matour at 610-667-5778 or 
smatour@archphila.org.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROSARY 
 All are invited to recite the rosary 
after the 9:00 Mass. For those who 
can stay longer, the Chaplet of Di-
vine Mercy is also recited.  
 FATHER McCAFFERTY 

SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
 

A suggestion to our parishioners - see if the company you work for 
might consider a matching gift to your donation to our Scholarship 
Fund. We are in need of several donations to the fund in order to 
assist needy families with school tuition.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

MARRIAGE RESOURCES 
VISIT: 

FORYOURMARRIAGE.ORG 



We congratulate the following students who 
have earned honors at Conwell Egan Catholic 
High School: 
First Honors: Sarah Baker, Brielle McNair, John 
Moyer, Sara Aschenbrenner, Matthew Badman, 
Katherine Brennan, Kelly Larr, Alexandra Machek 
Second Honors: Emilia Kulak, Helena Sims, Juli-
ana Burke, Carter Kulak, Thomas Watkins 

 
We congratulate Braeden Choo who has earned 
first honors at Archbishop Wood High School 
 

We congratulate the following students who 
have earned honors at Holy Ghost Prep: 
 
Distinguished Honors: James McShane Gallagher, 
Noah McDermott, Henry Ingles, Vyn Le, Liam 
Fleming, Michael Gublo, Alexander Lutz, Jack 
McDermott, Evan Medrow, Joseph Noto 
 
First Honors: Jack DeLuca, Justin Glabicki, Colin 
Irons, Justin Lucas, Colin McCarthy, Peter Patrick, 
Aiden Irons, William Kalac, Colin Lucas, Easton 
Ruppersberger, Stanley Gondek IV, Nicholas Henn, 
Connor DeLuca, Kyle Incollingo, Joseph McCann 
Jr., Sean Mcloughlin, Dylan Wallace 
 
Second Honors: Scott Harkins, Gavin McLaughlin, 
Liam Murphy, Peter Harris, Evan Lutz, Nicolas 
Blanco, Luke Dragoni, Cole Stevens 
 

We congratulate Stephen J. Cain and Kevin 
J. Greed who have earned honors at St. Joseph’s 
Prep. 

We congratulate the following students who 
have earned honors at Villa Joseph Marie High 
School: 
 
High Honors: Kate Abdalla, Emily Aschen-
brenner, Olivia Caravello, Ava Cornwall, 
Amanda Cornwall, Sophia DeJesus, Ines Dom-
inique, Sienna Fiduccia, Gianna Fiduccia, Erin 
Flatley, Kiera Fleming, Meredith Glunz, Made-
line Goldner, Emma Hagen, Maren Hunter, 
Grace Iannacone, Ellie McLaughlin, Elizabeth 
Mellon, Morgan Murphy, Madeline Patrick, Mi-
kealani Perales, Ella Ruppersberger, Isabella 
Spera, Faith Sullivan, Katherine Sullivan 
 
Honors: Olivia Berkey, Megan Iannacone, Alexis  
Wetzler 
 
 

We congratulate the following students who 
have earned honors at Notre Dame High School: 
 
Honor Role of Distinction: Brennan Pinto, Jamie 
Gilligan, Heather Jones, Kaitlyn Jones, Mia Wal-
lace 
Honor Roll: Tyker Brandt, Timothy Breslin, 
Davis Bello, Mia Falkenstein, Finian Schmitz  
 

 
 
 
Martin Saints Classical High School 
Admissions Open House: March 15, 2021 
7th Grade Visitation: March 30, 2021 
Guest Student Visit: Contact our admissions coun-
selor, Ms. Lindmeier,  
to schedule a visit during the school day. 
Location: On the campus of Holy Martyrs Church, 
120 Allison Road, Oreland PA 19075. 
www.whymsc.org 
Come be “fully alive” with us! 
Any questions?  
Contact: Ms. Laura Lindmeier to RSVP 
(lindmeier@martinsaintsclassical.org) 


